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Comments: It is very important that we protect the Wilderness Zone, Mount Sneffels Peak Zone, Yankee Boy
Zone, Lower East Dallas Zone, and the Blaine Basin Zone within the Mount Sneffels Wilderness.

I'm hoping that you will provide for the protection of natural bio-physical conditions, high scenic integrity, semi-
primitive wilderness and the historic properties of this area.

We must do everything we can at this time. There is so much usage here now, that protections must be instituted
as soon as possible.

Thank you for your concern,

Arleen Richter



